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David Stevens 
Direct: 416.865.7783 

E-mail: dstevens@airdberlis.com

December 18, 2018

BY EMAIL AND FILED VIA RESS

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro Inc. - EB-2018-0056

We write to advise you that the parties are continuing their work on a potential Settlement 
Proposal arising from the Settlement Conference in this proceeding.

We acknowledge the Board’s direction in Procedural Order No. 1 to file a Settlement 
Proposal by the end of the day on Monday, January 7, 2019. While the parties will work 
diligently, we are concerned that the holiday break will make it difficult to complete the 
task by that date.

We request, therefore, that parties be granted an extension until Thursday January 10, 
2019 to file any Settlement Proposal in this case. We believe that this timing would still 
accommodate the other dates in Procedural Order No. 1 - OEB staff could have one week 
to prepare and provide their submission on any Settlement Proposal (by January 17th), 
and the parties could still attend for a presentation of the Settlement Proposal (if 
necessary) on January 18th (or on any other convenient date).

Please contact me should you have any questions.

cc: All parties registered in EB-2018-0056
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